
Submitter: Cody Manzi 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I completely oppose M114 as I believe it is a government overreach and inhibits my 

ability to purchase, own, and utilize firearms for personal protection, protection of my 

family, and in recreational pursuits such as hunting. Having to apply for and pay for 

an additional permit just to gain the right to purchase a firearm is ridiculous because it 

will only prevent lawful firearm owners from obtaining firearms. The system already 

gets grossly backed up without having to wait for understaffed and underfunded local 

LE agencies to issue permits so that I can go and purchase a firearm, and then have 

to allow my background check to go through to take said firearm home.  


